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YEAR 3 & 4 PARENTS QUESTIONNAIRE RESULTS 

PARENTS’ EVENING – AUTUMN 2017 

 
This feedback form was aimed at Lower Key Stage Two parents as a way of capturing their thoughts on 

their and their child’s experience at St Bridget’s.  
 

Question Asked Answered Yes Answered No 

Was the meeting informative and do you have a better 
understanding of how to support your child? 

92% 
(23) 

8% 
(2) 

Was it useful that your child was able to attend the meeting with 
you to discuss how they have settled in? 

84% 
(21) 

16% 
(4) 

Did your meeting run to time? 96% 
(24) 

4% 
(1) 

Any other comments 
Lovely for our daughter to hear such positive and supportive feedback...this will really boost her confidence....thank you 

Thank you Mrs Inglis, we’re very happy with year 4 so far. 

A very innovative idea to have my daughter at the meeting. We all came away in a very positive frame of mind. 

Preferred format where parents attended without child. 

Best parent’s evening I have ever attended! Honestly! 

Textbook example of how a parents evening should be conducted! Mrs Inglis was informative, constructive and really 

communicated knowledge and insight into how my child was performing. 

Though it was nice to see my child interact with his teachers and identify where he was doing well and where he needed to 

improve I felt I was unable to address other points which I would have preferred to discuss away from my child. 

It was useful to see how my son coped in a situation of being asked to talk about himself in front of adults.  

Did not bring child as I wanted to discuss my concerns without upsetting him. Also I could not pick one child up from 

childcare and leave the other, and we had 2 children's sessions to attend - where are we supposed to park siblings / both 

children during the other child's session? 

For our daughter, it was great that she could be in on the meeting to hear that her teacher was pleased with her efforts. 

As my child is new to St Bridget's, his transition from a small rural school in Yorkshire to a much larger one on The Wirral, 

has been marvellous. The teaching team have been exemplary. He has loved coming to school every day and has managed to 

secure a new friend base very quickly. A very close second to the delights he experiences during his lessons are the fabulous 

school dinners.....'much better than the ones in Yorkshire!!!!' Well done to everyone in the kitchens.  

My child couldn't attend due to Brownies so hard to comment but I think for this age it is maybe better to have a 

conversation without them. 

It was very kind of Mrs Inglis to fit us in, as we had turned up a day too early for parent's evening. 

I think this is probably a good idea for older children, perhaps yr 5 & 6. I felt the teachers couldn't speak freely and both 

teacher and parents had to be careful with choice of words. 

I’m not sure it would be good idea if you had issues you wished to discuss having child present 

It was lovely to see the interaction between my child and her teachers, it gave me great satisfaction seeing how at ease my 

child was and happy! I felt that the meeting was a fantastic tool to boost my child’s confidence. 

Delighted to have received such positive comments from my children's teacher and teaching assistant about the pastoral side 

of their development. 

I think most parents would prefer a section of time to touch on academics not just pastoral. 

 

 


